
STOP.THINK.CONNECT!
Do you know what your kids are doing online?

Saline Middle School Auditorium
May 4, 2011 at 7:00 p.m.

Questions? Contact Scot Graden, Superintendent of Schools
Email - gradens@saline.k12.mi.us or Phone - 734-429-8001

Saline Area Schools in partnership with the 
Washtenaw Area Council for Children and the 
Saline & Pittsfield Township Public Safety 
Departments will host an evening panel presentation 
about CYBERSAFETY - being safe online. 

You 

Won’t Want To 

Miss This!

Come Learn About:
Cybersafety
Cyberbullying
Online Predators
Online Privacy
Sexting
The Laws
What Parents Can Do

Kids Welcome To 

Attend!


